
 
 
20th April 2021 
 
 
Dear Parent/Guardian 
 
Due to the second period of lockdown, Parent Teacher meetings scheduled for the 
Spring term could not take place.  These meetings will be rescheduled for the week of 
May 4th – 7th.  
 
They will take place via telephone call.  You will be given a 5-minute time slot when 
you will be contacted to your mobile phone to discuss your child’s progress. Please 
inform the school office if your phone number has changed recently or you wish to be 
contacted on a different number.  
 
An end of year written report will then be given in June.   
 
Yours sincerely 

 
 
 
  

PAUL DUGGAN 
Principal 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 


